
 
 
 

Churchdown Club December Newsletter – festive edition!! 
 
Christmas has certainly arrived over the last few weeks at Churchdown Club, the 
decorations are up, we have festive cocktails available and the bar has been smelling of 
mulled wine! We have already commenced a lot of festive activities, last night we hosted a 
group of 42 making Christmas wreaths in the skittle alley plus we have hosted the first of 
two festive Brush Parties. 
 
One major event we continue to follow is all the countries progressing in the World Cup! 
England have progressed well and we will be staying open to show the match on Sunday 
evening. 
The atmosphere has on the whole been great but we need to remind customers that we will 
not tolerate bad language or offensive chants. Additionally, we are enforcing our 
constitutional rule that all minors in the Club need to identify a responsible adult who has 
accompanied them for the duration of their visit. 
 
We will not be taking table bookings throughout the month of December. 
 
A selection of Christmas events should provide something for everything, the wreath 
making workshops are sold out, however there is still space on the Christmas Sparkle Brush 
Party on Thursday 22 December book here: www.brushparty.co.uk 
Following a fun night in November we have Christmas Rock and Roll Bingo on Thursday 15 
December from 7.30pm, it’s great fun!! 
This Saturday we bring you one of our final live music acts of the year with Over The Hill 
band 
Friday 30 December join us for a special edition of our monthly quiz with great prizes, a 
raffle and drinks promotions. 
On Christmas Eve we have a kids disco between 6 and 7pm followed by live music with 
Brian King from 9pm. Last orders at 11.15 with time called at 11.30. 
 

http://www.brushparty.co.uk/


Christmas Day we will open for two hours between 11.30 and 1.30 
 
New Years Eve with a slight change to the previously advertised schedule we have invited 
crowd pleasers Rusty Bones Band back to the club. As with previous years we will stop bar 
service at 11.45 for 20 minutes to allow our staff who work extremely hard to take a break 
and see in the New Year. Time will be called at 12.30am. 
 
Finally, with effect from 1 December there will be a price increase applied to both members 
and non-members prices of on average 20p a pint. This is something we have tried to avoid 
but as you will appreciate with rising costs it has now become unavoidable. We will 
maintain the 50p price difference on draught products meaning club membership continues 
to offer great value! New memberships and membership renewals will take place from 
January. 
 
We look forward to seeing you over the festive period. 
 
The Management and Committee at Churchdown Club. 
 


